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George Mansho is Vice President of Business Development for the CDMA 
Development Group ( CDG)  joining  the CDG in January of 2005. CDG is 
an international consortium of companies who have joined together to 
lead the adoption and evolution of CDMA wireless systems around the 
world based in Costa Mesa California. The CDG is comprised of the 
world's leading CDMA service providers and manufacturers. By working 
together, the members help  to ensure interoperability among systems, 
while expediting the availability of CDMA technology to consumers. 
Prior to joining the CDG, Mr Mansho held several senior management 
positions with Qualcomm Inc., a Fortune 500 leader of digital wireless  
communications products and services based in San Diego California. 
Most recently he served as Senior Vice President, Business Development  
of  Qualcomm's CDMA Technology(QCT) group, a 4 billion dollar 
semiconductor company supplying chip sets and software products for  
both the CDMA and WCDMA markets. Mr Mansho also served as Corporate 
Senior Vice President for Global Business Development focused on 
mergers and acquisitions, strategic alliances and investments. Mr. 
Mansho was also General Manager of Qualcomm's Omnitracs international 
business providing 2 way data messaging service for the commercial 
transportation market with operations in Europe, Latin America and 
Asia. Mr. Mansho joined Qualcomm in 1994 where he was part of the 
technology transfer team involved in marketing,negotiating  and 
licensing Qualcomm's Code Division Multiple Access (CDMA ) technologies 
to global manufacturers to manufacture and sell CDMA equipment. 
Prior to joining Qualcomm Inc. Mr. Mansho held management and legal 
positions with Ball Corporation,a Fortune 500 packaging and aerospace  
company based in Broomfield Colorado. 
Mr. Mansho holds a Bachelor of Arts and Sciences degree as well as a 
Juris Doctorate degree from the University of Colorado, Boulder 
Colorado. He is also licensed to practice law in the state of Colorado 
and the 10th Federal Circuit Court. 
 


